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This bill is unnecessary, will harm the environment, rural Oregonians,  and various 

populations of wildlife. The people of this state want more freedom to manage wildlife 

and habitat, not less. Instead of wasting time on this you should be cutting wasteful 

programs and repealing gun laws so as to stop violating the constitution.  


